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Students help fight breast cancer
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12 March 2007, A cheque for £1,400 was presented this week to Breakthrough Breast Cancer by a group of students from the Schoo
| of Management at the University of Surrey. All the students are second year management undergraduates. The money was raised at a ver
y successful 'Black and Pink Dinner' held recently in the Lakeside Restaurant at the University.

The students, the self-named "Think Pink Group', undertook the planning and running of the dinner as part of their Hospitality Operation
s Management module, which was designed to give the students practical experience. The task was to organise an event, in groups, to be hel
d in one of the venues on campus, and any profit made was to be donated to a charity of their own choice.

The dinner was a great success with 68 people enjoying a gourmet three course dinner and live music. Amanda Jones, a Breakthrough B
reast Cancer Volunteer gave a very poignant talk about Breakthrough and her involvement with the charity. The proceeds were further enhan
ced with araffle which raised over £350 and an auction.

The cheque was received this week by Amanda Jones and Robin Legge, Community Fundraising Assistant at Breakthrough Breast Canc
er, at a presentation in the Lakeside Restaurant. The students were thanked for a very enjoyable event and were complimented on how muc
h they had managed to raise, a testament, they were told, to their hard work.
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